
WECOME TO SISTER PATRICIE TO THE COMMUNITY OF 138

On Sunday June 25, the community of

138, joined by Sisters Agnès and

Cécile welcomed with great joy

Patricie who arrived in Belgium on

June 22 to join the region and support

our sisters.

We wish her a fruitful mission and we

receive her gifts that she is coming to

share with us


